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But
First, Coffee
Uncommon Grounds tells the story of coffee
from its discovery on a hill in ancient
Abyssinia to the advent of Starbucks. In this
updated edition of the classic work, Mark
Pendergrast reviews the dramatic changes in
coffee culture over the past decade, from the
disastrous “Coffee Crisis” that caused global
prices to plummet to the rise of the Fair
Trade movement and the “third-wave” of
quality-obsessed coffee connoisseurs. As the
scope of coffee culture continues to expand,
Uncommon Grounds remains more than ever a
brilliantly entertaining guide to the
currents of one of the world's favorite
beverages.

The Devil's Cup
Grounded offers tools, methods, recipes and
theory for brewing delicious coffee at home.
It is designed to increase awareness of
palate driven changes to improve coffee for
every home brewer.

The Flavor Equation
A collection of artfully decorated postcards
with secrets anonymously written on them by
people from all over the world and sent to
the founder of PostSecret, a community art
project that evolved into a website.
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Home Barista
The simple art and tradition of brewing the
perfect cup--at home. Whether it's a morning
drip or an evening espresso martini, amazing
coffee is an artform. The Coffee Recipe Book
is your guide to understanding how everything
comes together for an artisanal coffee drink.
With 50 different recipes ranging from
classic cappuccino to specialty lattes,
there's a delicious option for everyone.
Easily match the expertise of your favorite
cafe, with the perfect mix of the techniques
and tools needed to give your daily grind a
good home. The Coffee Recipe Book includes:
Day to night--Coffee isn't just for morning
anymore with drinks like Coconut Coffee
Smoothie and Coffee Old-Fashioned. Use your
bean--A complete guide to coffee beans will
help you select the right roast for every
brew. In the details--Understand how
components like water, bean style, and
serving method all mix into the perfect pour.
Brew up the perfect coffee drink just like a
barista--in the comfort of your own home.

Coffee Isn't Rocket Science
The worldwide bestseller - 1/4 million copies
sold 'Written by a World Barista Champion and
co-founder of the great Square Mile roasters
in London, this had a lot to live up to and
it certainly does. Highly recommended for
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anyone
finding out more about how it's grown,
processed and roasted.' (Amazon customer)
'Whether you are an industry professional, a
home enthusiast or anything in between, I
truly believe this is a MUST read.' (Amazon
customer) 'Informative, well-written and well
presented. Coffee table and reference book a winner' (Amazon customer) 'Very impressive.
It's amazing how much territory is covered
without overwhelming the reader. The abundant
photos and images are absolutely coffee-tableworthy, but this book is so much more. I
think it would be enjoyable for an obsessed
coffee geek or someone who just enjoys their
java.' (Amazon customer) For everyone who
wants to understand more about coffee and its
wonderful nuances and possibilities, this is
the book to have. Coffee has never been
better, or more interesting, than it is
today. Coffee producers have access to more
varieties and techniques than ever before and
we, as consumers, can share in that expertise
to make sure the coffee we drink is the best
we can find. Where coffee comes from, how it
was harvested, the roasting process and the
water used to make the brew are just a few of
the factors that influence the taste of what
we drink. Champion barista and coffee expert
James Hoffmann examines these key factors,
looking at varieties of coffee, the influence
of terroir, how it is harvested and
processed, the roasting methods used, through
to the way in which the beans are brewed.
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he then identifies key characteristics and
the methods that determine the quality of
that country's output. Along the way we learn
about everything from the development of the
espresso machine, to why strength guides on
supermarket coffee are really not good news.
This is the first book to chart the coffee
production of over 35 countries, encompassing
knowledge never previously published outside
the coffee industry.

Uncommon Grounds
How to Make Coffee explores the scientific
principles behind the art of coffee making,
along with step-by-step instructions of all
the major methods, and which beans, roast,
and grind are best for them. This book also
covers topics such as: The history of the
bean Chemical composition Caffeine and decaf
Milk Roasting and grinding Machines and
gadgets . . . and many more Caffeine is the
most widely consumed mind-altering molecule
in the world; we cannot get enough of it. How
is it that coffee has such a hold? Its all in
the chemistry; the molecular structure of
caffeine and the flavour-making phenols and
fats that can be lured out from the bean by
roasting, grinding and brewing. Making good
coffee depends on understanding the science:
why water has to be at a certain temperature,
how roast affects taste, and what happens
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when
you add cream. This book lays out the
scientificprinciples for the coffee-loving
non-scientist; stick to these and you will
never drink an ordinary cup of joe again.

Little Book of Coffee
Antifragile is a standalone book in Nassim
Nicholas Taleb’s landmark Incerto series, an
investigation of opacity, luck, uncertainty,
probability, human error, risk, and decisionmaking in a world we don’t understand. The
other books in the series are Fooled by
Randomness, The Black Swan, Skin in the Game,
and The Bed of Procrustes. Nassim Nicholas
Taleb, the bestselling author of The Black
Swan and one of the foremost thinkers of our
time, reveals how to thrive in an uncertain
world. Just as human bones get stronger when
subjected to stress and tension, and rumors
or riots intensify when someone tries to
repress them, many things in life benefit
from stress, disorder, volatility, and
turmoil. What Taleb has identified and calls
“antifragile” is that category of things that
not only gain from chaos but need it in order
to survive and flourish. In The Black Swan,
Taleb showed us that highly improbable and
unpredictable events underlie almost
everything about our world. In Antifragile,
Taleb stands uncertainty on its head, making
it desirable, even necessary, and proposes
that things be built in an antifragile
Page 6/35

Free Copy PDF Coffee Obsession More Than 100
Tools And Techniques With Inspirational Projects
To
Make The antifragile is beyond the
manner.
resilient or robust. The resilient resists
shocks and stays the same; the antifragile
gets better and better. Furthermore, the
antifragile is immune to prediction errors
and protected from adverse events. Why is the
city-state better than the nation-state, why
is debt bad for you, and why is what we call
“efficient” not efficient at all? Why do
government responses and social policies
protect the strong and hurt the weak? Why
should you write your resignation letter
before even starting on the job? How did the
sinking of the Titanic save lives? The book
spans innovation by trial and error, life
decisions, politics, urban planning, war,
personal finance, economic systems, and
medicine. And throughout, in addition to the
street wisdom of Fat Tony of Brooklyn, the
voices and recipes of ancient wisdom, from
Roman, Greek, Semitic, and medieval sources,
are loud and clear. Antifragile is a
blueprint for living in a Black Swan world.
Erudite, witty, and iconoclastic, Taleb’s
message is revolutionary: The antifragile,
and only the antifragile, will make it.
Praise for Antifragile “Ambitious and thoughtprovoking . . . highly entertaining.”—The
Economist “A bold book explaining how and why
we should embrace uncertainty, randomness,
and error . . . It may just change our
lives.”—Newsweek
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For coffee enthusiasts everywhere, a charming
handbook to becoming your own favorite
barista More than 100 million Americans start
each day with a cup of coffee (many at no
small price)! It’s a fact : We love coffee.
Now, in The Home Barista, two professionals
reveal the secrets to brewing coffee worthy
of the priciest cafés right in your own
kitchen. Connoisseurs Simone Egger and Ruby
Ashby Orr enlighten readers with insights and
advice from crop to cup and beyond. Savvy,
smart, and charmingly designed, The Home
Barista guides you through the
essentials—from understanding your bean’s
origins and establishing your palate to
perfecting your technique. It’s the essential
coffee-lover’s guide to turning a simple bean
into a sensational beverage: Roast your own
beans. (Is it worth it? How not to burn
them!) Learn all the lingo you need to talk
coffee like a pro. Master the elusive
espresso (by refining tamp, time, and
temperature). Create barista-worthy milk
texture and foam designs. Try seven different
ways to brew—from the French press to the
Turkish ibrik.

The World Atlas of Coffee
Coffee Obsession shows how to make latte,
cappuccino, and all the iconic coffee styles
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step barista techniques. Take a journey from
bean to cup in each of the coffee-producing
nations, including Papua New Guinea,
Ethiopia, and Tanzania. With more coffee
recipes than other titles, and investigating
the subject in far greater depth, this book
is for coffee obsessives in search of the
most perfect cup of coffee in the world.

How to Make Coffee
A Best Book of the Year: The Financial Times,
Bloomberg, Chicago Tribune, and Detroit Free
Pres Malcolm Gladwell, host of the podcast
Revisionist History and author of the #1 New
York Times bestseller Outliers, offers a
powerful examination of our interactions with
strangers -- and why they often go wrong. How
did Fidel Castro fool the CIA for a
generation? Why did Neville Chamberlain think
he could trust Adolf Hitler? Why are campus
sexual assaults on the rise? Do television
sitcoms teach us something about the way we
relate to each other that isn't true? While
tackling these questions, Malcolm Gladwell
was not solely writing a book for the page.
He was also producing for the ear. In the
audiobook version of Talking to Strangers,
you'll hear the voices of people he
interviewed--scientists, criminologists,
military psychologists. Court transcripts are
brought to life with re-enactments. You
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Sandra Bland by the side of the road in
Texas. As Gladwell revisits the deceptions of
Bernie Madoff, the trial of Amanda Knox, and
the suicide of Sylvia Plath, you hear
directly from many of the players in these
real-life tragedies. There's even a theme
song - Janelle Monae's "Hell You Talmbout."
Something is very wrong, Gladwell argues,
with the tools and strategies we use to make
sense of people we don't know. And because we
don't know how to talk to strangers, we are
inviting conflict and misunderstanding in
ways that have a profound effect on our lives
and our world.

Coffee Art
Here is the ultimate Arabica to Zambia guide
to all things coffee. Informative and handily
sized, this eminently giftable package covers
everything that goes into brewing the perfect
cup. There's something new to learn on every
page! More than 200 entries, colorfully
illustrated with artwork throughout, expertly
explain everything from terms and techniques,
beans and roasts, to equipment and methods.
Newbies and connoisseurs will while away the
hours "pouring" over the amazing amount of
information in this chic and essential
reference—a perfect brew for coffee lovers!

The Book Thief
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Woodwork Step by Step
"Enchanting . . . An absorbing narrative of
politics, ecology, and economics."--New York
Times Book Review (Editor's Choice) Located
between the Great Rift Valley and the Nile,
the cloud forests in southwestern Ethiopia
are the original home of Arabica, the most
prevalent and superior of the two main
species of coffee being cultivated today.
Virtually unknown to European explorers, the
Kafa region was essentially off-limits to
foreigners well into the twentieth century,
which allowed the world's original coffee
culture to develop in virtual isolation in
the forests where the Kafa people continue to
forage for wild coffee berries. Deftly
blending in the long, fascinating history of
our favorite drink, award-winning author Jeff
Koehler takes readers from these forest
beginnings along the spectacular journey of
its spread around the globe. With cafés on
virtually every corner of every town in the
world, coffee has never been so popular--nor
tasted so good. Yet diseases and climate
change are battering production in Latin
America, where 85 percent of Arabica grows.
As the industry tries to safeguard the
species' future, breeders are returning to
the original coffee forests, which are under
threat and swiftly shrinking. "The forests
around Kafa are not important just because
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they
are the origin of a drink that means so
much to so many," writes Koehler. "They are
important because deep in their shady
understory lies a key to saving the faltering
coffee industry. They hold not just the past
but also the future of coffee." "A must-read
for coffee enthusiasts."--Smithsonian (Best
of the Year) "Reads like an engaging
multimystery detective novel."--Wall Street
Journal "Fascinating . . . How a local crop
transformed into a global commodity."--Real
Simple (Best of the Month) Coffee is one of
the largest and most valuable commodities in
the world. This is the story of its origins,
its history, and the threat to its future, by
the IACP Award–winning author of Darjeeling.

Coffee Gives Me Superpowers
There’s nothing like a good cup of coffee in
the morning, right? Most people simply buy
their espresso, latte, or macchiato from
their local coffee shop and be done with it.
To others, however, their morning cup of
coffee is more than just a swipe of a credit
card and a quick energy boost—it’s an art
form. With this book, world-renowned latte
artist and barista Hiroshi Sawada offers stepby-step instructions on how to make more than
fifty delicious coffee drinks. Including
recipes for some of the popular drinks in
this world—lattes, americanos, cappuccinos,
espressos, mochas—and world-class tips from
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Sawada
premier guide for aspiring baristas and
amateur home brewers alike. These invaluable
skills can be applied either at home or in a
professional setting—helping even the most
seasoned barista hone their craft. In
addition to the recipes, learn the
intricacies of the pour, about the different
varieties of beans and how to store them, and
all the crucial elements necessary to make
the perfect cup.

Stressed Blessed and Coffee Obsessed:
Journal to Write in with Funny,
Motivational and Inspirational Coffee
Quotes. Awesome Coffee Lovers Gifts
The Craft and Science of Coffee follows the
coffee plant from its origins in East Africa
to its current role as a global product that
influences millions of lives though
sustainable development, economics, and
consumer desire. For most, coffee is a
beloved beverage. However, for some it is
also an object of scientifically study, and
for others it is approached as a craft, both
building on skills and experience. By
combining the research and insights of the
scientific community and expertise of the
crafts people, this unique book brings
readers into a sustained and inclusive
conversation, one where academic and
industrial thought leaders, coffee farmers,
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baristas are quoted, each informing and
enriching each other. This unusual approach
guides the reader on a journey from coffee
farmer to roaster, market analyst to barista,
in a style that is both rigorous and
experience based, universally relevant and
personally engaging. From on-farming
processes to consumer benefits, the reader is
given a deeper appreciation and understanding
of coffee's complexity and is invited to form
their own educated opinions on the ever
changing situation, including potential
routes to further shape the coffee future in
a responsible manner. Presents a novel
synthesis of coffee research and real-world
experience that aids understanding,
appreciation, and potential action. Includes
contributions from a multitude of experts who
address complex subjects with a
conversational approach. Provides expert
discourse on the coffee calue chain, from
agricultural and production practices,
sustainability, post-harvest processing, and
quality aspects to the economic analysis of
the consumer value proposition. Engages with
the key challenges of future coffee
production and potential solutions.

Coffee Obsession
A guide to selecting and brewing artisan
coffees covers how to use standard kitchen
tools to make professional-tasting coffees
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espressos and is complemented by recipes
for coffee-inspired treats.

In the Company of Women
A New York Times cookbook best-seller. Nom
Nom Paleo is a visual feast, crackling with
humor and packed with stunningly photographed
step-by-step recipes free of gluten, soy, and
added sugar. Designed to inspire the whole
family to chow down on healthy, home-cooked
meals, this cookbook compiles over 100
foolproof paleo recipes that demonstrate how
fun and flavorful cooking with wholesome
ingredients can be. And did we mention the
cartoons? Nom Nom Paleo kicks off with a
fresh introduction to Paleo eating, taking
readers on a guided tour of author Michelle
Tam's real-food strategies for stocking the
kitchen, saving time, and maximizing flavors
while maintaining a Paleo lifestyle. Also,
sprinkled throughout the book are
enlightening features on feeding kids,
packing nutritious lunches, boosting umami,
and much more. But the heart of this book are
Michelle's award-winning primal Paleo
recipes, 50 percent of which are brand-new
--- even to diehard fans who own her
bestselling iPad cookbook app. Readers can
start by marrying their favorite ingredients
with building blocks like Sriracha
Mayonnaise, Louisiana Remoulade, and the
infamous Magic Mushroom Powder. These basic
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recipes
fabulous delights in the rest of the book
including Eggplant "Ricotta" Stacks, Crab
Louie, and Devils on Horseback. There's
something for everyone in this cookbook, from
small bites like Apple Chips and Kabalagala
(Ugandan plantain fritters) to family-sized
platters of Coconut Pineapple "Rice" and Siu
Yoke (crispy roast pork belly). Crave exotic
spices? You won't be able to resist the
fragrant aromas of Fast Pho or Mulligatawny
Soup. In the mood for down-home comforts?
Make some Yankee Pot Roast or Chicken Nuggets
drizzled with Lemon Honey Sauce. When a quick
weeknight meal is in order, Nom Nom Paleo can
show you how to make Crispy Smashed Chicken
or Whole-Roasted Branzini in less than 30
minutes. And for a cold treat on a hot day,
nothing beats Paleo-diet-friendly Mocha
Popsicles or a two-minute Strawberry Banana
Ice Cream. Eating healthy doesn't mean
sacrificing flavor. This book gives you
"Paleo with personality," and will make you
excited to play in the kitchen again.

Coffee Journal: Coffee Log Coffee
Roasting Log Book Over 100 Roasting Log
Pages 6 X 9 Sized Easy to Fill in
Template Record Time and T
Ready to expand her coffee empire, Lana
Bitterman does what any smart and fierce CEO
would do-- she decides to promote the highest
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selling
But Joe Coffee isn't just a handsome barista
with a great name. He also inexplicably has
an engineering degree from MIT and an almostdegree from Harvard Law.The more Lana
researches Joe, the deeper into his past she
falls. And from the moment he walks into her
office, she knows she wants him.Not just as
an employee.As more.But little does she know,
Joe has more secrets than a few unexplained
degrees. He's there because he was sent
there.

Brilliant Maps for Curious Minds
“In the decades that Kevin Sinnott has spent
meeting with and interviewing hundreds of
coffee professionals, rather than crossing
over to the dark side and becoming one
himself, he has taken what he has learned and
translated it from coffee geek-speak into
English. Why? For the sole purpose of
allowing you to better enjoy your coffee. In
short, if you like coffee, you will love this
book.” —Oren Bloostein, proprietor of Oren’s
Daily Roast There is no other beverage that
gives you a better way to travel the world
than coffee. You can literally taste the
volcanic lava from Sumatra, smell the spice
fields of India, and lift your spirits to the
Colombian mountaintops in your morning cup of
joe. The Art and Craft of Coffee shows you
how to get the most out of your coffee, from
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fresh-roasted
bean to hand-crafted brew. In
The Art and Craft of Coffee, Kevin Sinnott,
the coffee world’s most ardent consumer
advocate, educates, inspires, and caffeinates
you. Inside you will find: Delicous recipes
for dozens of coffee and espresso beverages

Craft Coffee: A Manual
There's nothing better than spending time
drinking coffee while writing your thoughts,
notes and priorities to attack the day! Now,
you can capture every special moment and
record all your adventures with this
beautiful journal! This Coffee Journal
features: Large 6" x 9" soft cover book with
100 pre-formatted pages to record information
like to do list, notes, reminders, activity
planner and much more! Pages are designed to
make it easy to record and track your daily
activity as well as stay organized throughout
your day! Plenty of space to write about your
thoughts and memories! This all-inclusive
Coffee Journal is the perfect way to record
your daily thoughts and keep track of those
special places and people you've met! Get
your copy now! Makes a wonderful gift for all
coffee lovers!

Talking to Strangers
The 10th-anniversary edition of the No. 1
international bestseller and modern classic
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beloved
SMALL FACT - YOU ARE GOING TO DIE 1939. Nazi
Germany. The country is holding its breath.
Death has never been busier. Liesel, a nineyear-old girl, is living with a foster family
on Himmel Street. Her parents have been taken
away to a concentration camp. Liesel steals
books. This is her story and the story of the
inhabitants of her street when the bombs
begin to fall. SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION THIS NOVEL IS NARRATED BY DEATH The 10thanniversary edition features pages of bonus
content, including marked-up manuscript
pages, original sketches, and pages from the
author's writing notebook.

I Love Coffee!
If coffee is the foundation of your food
pyramid, then this is your book. Inspired by
Ryoko Iwata's popular Web site, I Love Coffee
(en.ilovecoffee.jp), Coffee Gives Me
Superpowers is overflowing with infographics
and fun, interesting facts about the most
awesome beverage on earth written by Ryoko, a
Japanese coffee-lover living in Seattle. The
book includes the most popular pieces on the
site, such as "Your Brain on Beer vs.
Coffee," "10 Coffee Myths," "The Best Time of
Day to Drink Coffee (According to Science),"
and "10 Things You Probably Didn't Know about
Caffeine," plus 25 percent new, original
material that is available only in this book.
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New York Times Bestseller “I want to rip out
every page of this glorious book and hang
them on my wall so that I can be surrounded
by these incredible women all day long.”
—Emma Straub, New York Times bestselling
author of The Vacationers and Modern Lovers
Over 100 exceptional and influential women
describe how they embraced their creative
spirit, overcame adversity, and sparked a
global movement of entrepreneurship. Media
titans and ceramicists, hoteliers and tattoo
artists, comedians and architects—taken
together, these profiles paint a beautiful
picture of what happens when we pursue our
passions and dreams.

The Professional Barista's Handbook
A singular atlas of 100 infographic maps from
thought-provoking to flat-out fun Publisher's
note: Brilliant Maps for Curious Minds was
published in the UK under the title Brilliant
Maps. Which countries don’t have rivers?
Which ones have North Korean embassies? Who
drives on the “wrong” side of the road? How
many national economies are bigger than
California’s? And where can you still find
lions in the wild? You’ll learn answers to
these questions and many more in Brilliant
Maps for Curious Minds. This one-of-a-kind
atlas is packed with eye-opening analysis
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(Which
whimsical insight (Where can’t you find a
McDonald’s?), and surprising connections that
illuminate the contours of culture, history,
and politics. Each of these 100 maps will
change the way you see the world—and your
place in it.

The Coffee Recipe Book
A comprehensive narrative of nineteenthcentury Ottoman cultural history

The Craft and Science of Coffee
Named a top food & drink book of 2017 by Food
Network, Wired, Sprudge, and Booklist. This
comprehensive but accessible handbook is for
the average coffee lover who wants to make
better coffee at home. Unlike other coffee
books, this one focuses exclusively on
coffee—not espresso—and explores multiple
pour-over, immersion, and cold-brew
techniques on 10 different devices. Thanks to
a small but growing number of dedicated
farmers, importers, roasters, and baristas,
coffee quality is at an all-time high. But
for nonprofessionals, achieving café quality
at home can seem out of reach. With dozens of
equipment options, conflicting information on
how to use that equipment, and an industry
language that, at times, doesn’t seem made
for the rest of us, it can be difficult to
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know
where to begin. Craft Coffee: A Manual,
written by a coffee enthusiast for coffee
enthusiasts, is a comprehensive guide to
improving your brew at home. The book
provides all the information readers need to
discover what they like in a cup of specialty
coffee—and how to replicate the perfect cup
day after day. From the science of extraction
and brewing techniques to choosing equipment
and deciphering coffee bags, Craft Coffee
focuses on the issues—cost, time, taste, and
accessibility—that home coffee brewers
negotiate and shows that no matter where you
are in your coffee journey, you can make a
great cup at home.

Life Intense
"Two professional baristas show how to make
artistic specialty coffee using foam and milk
to create designs in the top of the cup.
Features a photo gallery of latte art,
including coloured foam sculptures, by the
award-winner authors. Designs are crossreferenced to techniques and instructions in
the book. Includes 5 design stencils to use
with powdered flavours."--

The Coffee Dictionary
The definitive guide to the extraordinary
world of coffee from growing and roasting to
brewing and serving the perfect cup. This is
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ultimate guide to the history, science
and cultural influence of coffee according to
coffee aficionado and master storyteller
Tristan Stephenson. You’ll explore the
origins of coffee, the rise of the coffee
house and the evolution of the café before
discovering the varieties of coffee, and the
alchemy responsible for transforming a humble
bean into the world’s most popular drink.
You’ll learn how to roast coffee at home in
the fascinating Roasting section before
delving into the Science and Flavour of
Coffee and finding out how sweetness,
bitterness, acidity and aroma all come
together. You’ll then get to grips with
grinding before learning about the history of
the espresso machine and how to make the
perfect espresso in the Espresso chapter.
Discover how espresso and milk are a match
made in heaven, yielding such treasures as
the Latte, Cappuccino, Flat white and
Macchiato; you’ll also find out how to pour
your own Latte art. Other Brewing Methods
features step-by-step guides to classic
brewing techniques to bring the coffee to
your table, from a Moka pot and a French
press to Aeropress and Siphon brewing.
Finally, why not treat yourself to one of
Tristan’s expertly concocted recipes. From an
Espresso Martini to a Pumpkin Spice Latte and
Coffee Liqueur to Butter Coffee, this really
is the essential anthology for the coffee
enthusiast.
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The
Blue Bottle Craft of Coffee
The Best Coffee Journal This Coffee Roasting
Log Book is the most complete logbook for
recording your coffee brewing results. This
Coffee Journal contains areas to track:
Coffee Type Origin Variety Altitude Humidity
Roasting Time Temperature Process Aroma And
more With this Roast Log Book, you are able
to measure and track your progress with every
batch. Each Coffee Roasting Journal has a
glossy cover and is 6" x 9" in size. There
are 110 pages, including over 100 Roast Logs.
At the bottom of each page is space for
writing notes and ideas. Our Coffee Tasting
Journal is perfect for: Coffee Lovers Home
Brewers Gifts for Anybody Who Loves Coffee
Our Coffee Journal is designed to be easily
carried in backpacks, purses and laptop bags.
Maximize Your Success by Tracking Your
Progress DETAILS: Height: 9" Width: 6" - 110
pages - 55 Sheets 60# paper Glossy Laminated
Cover

My Secret
If you want to know how to brew the ultimate
cup of coffee in the comfort of your own home
(and save some money too!), then you want to
read this book. You see, making great coffee
boils down to doing a number of little things
right, such as selecting the right beans and
roasts, and creating the right blends; using
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right coffee machine and grinder; using
the right amount of grounds; brewing at
correct temperatures and for the right amount
of time; and more. If all that sounds
complicated to you, don't worry--this book
breaks it all down and teaches you, step by
step, everything you need to know to brew
heavenly cups of coffee that are the hallmark
of true coffee maestros. In this book, you'll
learn things like How to pick the right
coffee machine and get the most bang for your
buck, regardless of your budget. (Please
don't buy a drip brewer before reading this
chapter!) Everything you need to know about
coffee beans to master the art of creating
incredible blends that create rich, complex
coffee. You'll be blown away by how much
better your coffee will be when you use this
information. Why you should seriously
consider getting a coffee grinder, and which
types are the best for making coffee. The
step-by-step, no-fail method of brewing
sweet, decadent coffee every time. Say
goodbye to coffee that's too weak or strong
or bitter, and say hello sweet, aromatic
indulgences. 30 delicious coffee recipes
including classics that are to die for,
espresso drinks that every coffee lover
should try, holiday drinks that will make you
cheer, and dessert drinks that are like
heaven in a cup. And more Brewingmouthwatering coffeeand making your favorite
coffee drinks are a breeze after reading this
book! Scroll up and click the "Buy" button
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to learn how to make coffee so good that
your friends and family will rave.

The Curious Barista's Guide to Coffee
There are more ways to enjoy your java than
there are coffee beans on the tree, so
whether you like your coffee topped with
artisan foam or black as the night sky
there's something for everyone! Bringing
together the finest blend of recipes, clever
statements and quips from connoisseurs the
world over, this book celebrates the majestic
coffee bean.

Where the Wild Coffee Grows
* I Love Coffee! features over 100 easy-tomake coffee drinks, including the Black
Forest Latte, Sugar-Free Java Chai Latte,
Iced Orange Mochaccino, Tiramisú Martini, and
Candy Cane Latte. * I Love Coffee! brings the
passion for coffee into your home with a
creative variety of hot and cold drinks. It
is the ultimate how-to handbook for the 111
million coffee drinkers in North America. Now
coffee lovers can make delicious cappuccinos,
cold coffee quenchers, decadent coffee
desserts, and classy coffee martinis yearround using simple techniques with gourmet
results in this indispensable coffee guide
and cookbook. In I Love Coffee! coffee
connoisseur Susan Zimmer shares expert advice
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techniques, from how to brew the perfect
cup and how to make a basic cappuccino
without a machine to a World Barista Latte
Art Champion's tips for making masterful
latte art designs. It is brimful with a
wealth of coffee understanding from the
"ground" up, from bean to cup, including
international coffees and brewing techniques
best suited to a variety of preferences, all
topped off with plenty of problem-solving
tips and delectable full-color photographs.

Nom Nom Paleo
Now you can enjoy gourmet coffee drinks at
home with Making Your Own Gourmet Coffee
Drinks. This guide to all things coffee has
more than 100 recipes and not only shows you
how to make all the standard gourmet coffee
drinks, but also introduces you to exciting
new flavors like Chocolate Cream Coffee,
Spiced Coffee Cider, Blended Banana Coffee,
Cappuccino Royale, Butterscotch Cappuccino,
Iced Almond Coffee, Chocolate-Coffee Crush,
Coffee Ice Cream Soda, Strawberry Delight,
Iced Maple Espresso, Tropical Espresso
Delight, and Coffee Alexander. Learn how to
make the perfect cup of coffee with tips on
selecting the best quality beans, proper
storage methods, the right way to grind
coffee, the best way to steam milk, and where
to buy your equipment. Aside from traditional
hot drinks, this guide teaches you how to
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delicious cold brews that are perfectly
paired with various liqueurs. Whether you’re
waking up in the morning with a hot cup of
espresso or winding down with a Mochachino
Float, these gourmet coffee drinks are a
delicious addition to any day.

Brew
This fully-illustrated, highly-informative,
and fun primer presents a whole new way to
know and enjoy any type of coffee. In the
same format as the highly-praised Wine Isn't
Rocket Science. Rocket science is
complicated, coffee doesn't have to be! With
information presented in an easy, illustrated
style, and chock-full of the fool-proof and
reliable knowledge of a seasoned barista,
COFFEE ISN'T ROCKET SCIENCE is the guide you
always wished existed. From how coffee beans
are grown, harvested and turned into coffee,
the history and flavor profiles of beans from
every country, making pour-overs, cold brew,
and latte art, and the cultural practices of
drinking coffee around the world, this book
explains it all in the simplest way possible.
All information is illustrated in charming
and informative four-color drawings that
explain concepts at a glance.

Antifragile
Over 128 pages of 60 stunning designs from
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pouring to etching, stencilling and more
complicated designs for the black belt
barista, you'll have fun emulating innovative
designs such as The Swan, The Unicorn, and
frothy 3-D babyccino animals. The book even
includes 9 stencil patterns for you to trace
and try. Starting with basic skills and
patterns, readers will learn how to create
the crema (the froth that acts as a canvas in
the coffee cup) and how to produce the
hearts, rosettas and tulips that will be used
as the basis to form more complicated
artworks. Dhan Tamang is a world-renowned
latte artist particularly known for his use
of colour, and now you too can create
impressive multicoloured designs following
Dhan's step-by-step instructions. By the end
of this book you will be able to create
fabulous designs to delight family members
and dinner party guests alike.

Making Your Own Gourmet Coffee Drinks
Modern Cuba comes alive in a vibrant portrait
of a group of families's varied journeys in
one community over the last twenty years.
Cubans today, most of whom have lived their
entire lives under the Castro regime, are
hesitantly embracing the future. In his new
book, Anthony DePalma, a veteran reporter
with years of experience in Cuba, focuses on
a neighborhood across the harbor from Old
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Havana
the enormous challenges that Cubans face: a
moving snapshot of Cuba with all its
contradictions as the new regime opens the
gate to the capitalism that Fidel railed
against for so long. In Guanabacoa, longtime
residents prove enterprising in the extreme.
Scrounging materials in the black market,
Cary Luisa Limonta Ewen has started her own
small manufacturing business, a surprising
turn for a former ranking member of the
Communist Party. Her good friend Lili, a
loyal Communist, heads the neighborhood's
watchdog revolutionary committee. Artist
Arturo Montoto, who had long lived and worked
in Mexico, moved back to Cuba when he saw
improving conditions but complains like any
artist about recognition. In stark contrast,
Jorge García lives in Miami and continues to
seek justice for the sinking of a tugboat
full of refugees, a tragedy that claimed the
lives of his son, grandson, and twelve other
family members, a massacre for which the
government denies any role. In The Cubans,
many patriots face one new question: is their
loyalty to the revolution, or to their
country? As people try to navigate their new
reality, Cuba has become an improvised
country, an old machine kept running with
equal measures of ingenuity and desperation.
A new kind of revolutionary spirit thrives
beneath the conformity of a half century of
totalitarian rule. And over all of this looms
the United States, with its unpredictable
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policies,
under one administration but whose policies
have now taken on a chill reminiscent of the
Cold War.

The Art and Craft of Coffee
If you're on a first-name basis with your
barista but haven't perfected (or even
attempted) making caf-quality coffee at
home, let Brew show you the way. In this
approachable guidebook, author and coffee
expert Brian W. Jones demystifies specialty
coffee's complexities, teaches you how to buy
the best beans and brewing equipment, offers
in-depth primers for mastering various slowcoffee techniques (including pour over,
French press and moka pot), and supplies you
with dozens of recipes for invigorating
coffee-based drinks and cocktails. Brew isn't
a book for coffee professionals, but rather
an indispensable and accessible guide for any
specialty-coffee lover who wants to make
better coffee at home.

The Barista Book
Woodwork: Step-by-Step is the next title in
DK's bestselling Step-by-Step series. A
perfect starting point for anyone new to the
art of woodwork, the book explains more than
100 techniques and eight achievable projects
with clear photography and instructions.
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materials, and woods readers will need to
make practical and inspired projects from a
simple shelf to a complex chair. Students,
hobbyists, and crafters looking to develop an
understanding of woodwork basics will find
Woodwork: Step-by-Step an invaluable
reference. Previously published in Woodwork:
A Step-by-Step Photographic Guide to
Successful Woodworking.

The Cubans
Aroma, texture, sound, emotion—these are just
a few of the elements that play into our
perceptions of flavor. The Flavor Equation
demonstrates how to convert approachable
spices, herbs, and commonplace pantry items
into tasty, simple dishes. In this
groundbreaking book, Nik Sharma, scientist,
food blogger, and author of the buzzgenerating cookbook Season, guides home cooks
on an exploration of flavor in more than 100
recipes. • Provides inspiration and knowledge
to both home cooks and seasoned chefs • An indepth exploration into the science of taste •
Features Nik Sharma's evocative, trademark
photography style The Flavor Equation is an
accessible guide to elevating elemental
ingredients to make delicious dishes that hit
all the right notes, every time. Recipes
include Brightness: Lemon-Lime Mintade,
Saltiness: Roasted Tomato and Tamarind Soup,
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Sweetness:
Honey Turmeric Chicken Kebabs with
Pineapple, Savoriness: Soba Noodles with
Mushrooms and Walnut Sauce, and Richness:
Coconut Milk Cake. • A global, scientific
approach to cooking from bestselling cookbook
author Nik Sharma • Dives deep into the most
basic of our pantry items—salts, oils,
sugars, vinegars, citrus, peppers, and more •
Perfect gift for home cooks who want to learn
more beyond recipes, those interested in the
science of food and flavor, and readers of
Lucky Peach, Serious Eats, Indian-Ish, and
Koreatown • Add it to the shelf with
cookbooks like The Food Lab: Better Home
Cooking Through Science by J. Kenji LópezAlt; The Flavor Bible: The Essential Guide to
Culinary Creativity, Based on the Wisdom of
America's Most Imaginative Chefs by Karen
Page and Andrew Dornenburg; and Salt, Fat,
Acid, Heat: Mastering the Elements of Good
Cooking by Samin Nosrat.

How to Make Coffee So Good You'll Never
Waste Money on Starbucks Again
Allen's insatiable, unquenchable curiosity
drives him to explore coffee's catalytic
effect upon world empires and mankind itself.
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